
March 23. 1982 

Ms. Ann Ehrmann 
139 - 8th Street 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950 

Dear Ms. Ehrman: 

Your letter to. Mr. Bill Pitt, Administrative Services 
Director, requesting permission to rent the Point Pinos 
Lighthouse was sent to me for answering. 

The Point Pinos Lighthouse is a Federal facility under 
the jurisdiction of the 12th United States Coast Guard 
District. The City of Pacific Grove has a license which 
authorizes it to operate a museum within the facility. 
We have no authority to use it for rental purposes. 

Since the Lighthouse is a Federal facility, is listed 
on the National Registry for Historic Sites, and is actively 
used as an aid to navigation, I feel it is extremely remote 
that they would consent to renting the structure for. private 
use.  

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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